
Highlights from Recreation commission meeting of June 16,2015 

 

1.Congratulations to the U-12 Plaistow softball Inferno team.  Champions of the southern NH league 

2.Congratulations to the Minor B Plaistow Pirates Baseball team. Champions of the spring baseball 

league 

3.Discussed and motion passed to recommend: 

 Gifting the YMCA with the Skate park and build in it’s place 2 Wall ball courts AND 1 Basketball 

court. At Smith Field 

4.Discussed some updates to strategic plan  

5.Discussed trail work at PARC 

6.First Band concert is June 24 

7.Still accepting Registrations for our summer program 


